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PRESS RELEASE 17 September 1998

Näckebro – Drott

With reference to an article in today’s issue of Finanstidningen about Näckebro’s
shareholding in Drott, the Chairman of the Board Jan Blomberg and Chief Executive
Lennart Schönning make the following statement.

”No tangible proposal for a sale of the Drott shares has been put before the Board. A
sale of these shares is therefore not under immediate consideration”.

______________

For further information, please contact

Jan Blomberg, Chairman of the Board, tel +46 8 412 19 05
Lennart Schönning, Chief Executive, tel +46 8 412 19 01


